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Friday, 9th September 2016 
 
 

Important Information regarding Healthy Norfolk Schools Programme 
 

 
I am writing to you to inform you that we are currently undertaking a review of the Healthy 
Schools Programme and will be proposing a new service model to support and promote the 
best health outcomes for Norfolk’s Children and Young People. 
 
Any school currently undertaking a Healthy Schools award will be supported by the current 
Healthy Schools team to complete this up until the end of September 2016.  
 
As soon as the review of the service is complete I will be in touch with further details. 
 
 
Sian Larrington 
Head of Service 
Norfolk Children and Young People’s Health Services  
Unit 3, Meadow Lane 
St Ives 
Cambridgeshire 
PE27 4LG 
 
Tel: 07342 088848 
Sian.larrington@nhs.net  
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